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Jakarta, July 30, 2023 

To the Churches in Taiwan with the Co-workers, 

Today the church has lost a joint of the rich supply in our brother Liu Suey, and 

we are grieving together with you. Our late brother labored much in the middle stage of 

the Lord's recovery in Indonesia. We had received much blessing through his service and 

we are thankful to the Lord for giving our brother as a gift to the churches in Indonesia. 

His labor was not in vain (1 Cor. 15:58). 

We are honored and blessed to have known our brother. We express our deepest 

condolences and may the Lord comfort and strengthen our late brother's family and all 

the saints in Taiwan. He will always be remembered because he always be in our heart. 

"Precious in the sight of Jehovah is the death of His faithful ones." Psa. 116:15 

On behalf of the church in Jakarta

and the churches in Indonesia, 
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